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My husband and I strongly object to the development at Brooklands Farm, we live in Chestfield and the roads are 
extremely busy and clogged now, it will be horrendous if the new housing goes ahead, also with all the development 
in the rest of the area e.g. on the Thanet Way etc. there is only so much water to go around and already we are 
advised to save the water.   
   
With Kind regards  
   
Theresa and Keith Buchan   
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